
The Mission Committee, Immanuel Christian Reform 
Church(ICRC) 

Dear Brethren, 

I send you warm Easter Greetings and sincere best 
wishes from our school community(Gifts of Hope) 
and my family. I hope this email finds you well as you 
celebrate this unprecedented event of our faith. 
Please pass it on to your congregation. 

Beloved, thank you very kindly for all your support to 
the school in Kakata and to my family. Your prayers, 
financial support, and all you do for us are greatly 
appreciated. Thanks for allowing God to use you as 
channels of such blessings to the Liberian children, 
God's image bearers. And to God be all the glory for 
great things He has done! 

Gifts of Hope community School is now in the 8th 
month of official operation. Over 150 kids are in 
school, most of them for the first time. Our official 
closing date is June 29,2019; it will be a wonderful 
event, as 25 k-11 students will graduate to first grade 
and over 100 others will advance to various grades. 
Generally, things are going well with the school, and 
everyone is doing their part, teaching or otherwise, to 
reach our goal of "Building Mind And Heart 
Together'\ as our motto says. 

I am pleased to report two important visits to our 
school in February and March. First, we had Brother 
Ron Rosema spend a week with us in February. He 
was busy finding out currrent needs of the school 
and future development priorities. At a colorful 
ceremony, he (Ron) dedicated the hand pump for the 
school before his departure. Second, the school was 
also blessed to have Dr. Ron Sjoerdsma visit as 

well(March 14 -18). He spent some time training our 
teachers and working with them in the classroom. 
The teachers were introduced to using white-board, 
which is a good tool for assessing learning and 
getting feedback. 

Again, thank you for all you do for my family. We are 
all well and having a wonderful Easter time. Please 
continue to pray for us. Grace is writing the Natiional 
Exam beginning next week. Passing it is a 
requirement here for high school graduation and 
entering college. Please pray for her. 

Our love and blessings to you and the ICRC family. I 
have attached some pictures. 

Harry S. Gorwor 


